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Weekend Events 
Friday 

7:30 p.m. – Horseshoes  Come to the 

pits to play or just to hang out. 

 

Saturday 

12:30 p.m -  Poker Run 

Take your chance at winning the big 

prize.  Meet at the rec hall picnic 

tables to buy your cards.  

 

8 p.m. Cornhole 

Meet at the shuffleboard courts to 

play.  

Sunday 

9 – 10 a.m. – Easy Yoga 

At the adult beach.  Bring a mat or 

towel and wear comfortable clothes.  

 

 

Upcoming Events 

August 11, 7:30 - 10:30 p.m. - Louis 

& Clark    Live music on The Point 

compliments of the Point People.  

 

August 12, 8:30 a.m. – Golf Outing 

Sign up on the bulletin board.  

 

August 12, 10 a.m. – Wine bottle 

wind chimes craft and sale.  Bottles 

will be pre-cut $15 

 

August 12, Luau Dance Party 

Bring a nosh to share.  

 

August 19 – Sip and Paint 

 

August 19 – Dr. G and the Believers 

 

August 26 – Campsite Crawl 

We need at least one more site or 

group of sites to volunteer to host.  

 

 

Gardner Lake  

Water Temperature 

72° 

 

 

Beware of Standing Water 
Mosquitos can breed in standing water 

as small as a bottle cap.  Please look 

around your site to see if any items are 

holding water.   

 

Pirates Weekend 
Many thanks to the volunteers who 

did the heavy lifting for last 

weekends’ events:  Attending meet-

ings to organize each event, decora-

ting, purchasing items and following 

thru with each detail of a multi-event 

weekend were just a few of the 

awesome things they did.  We 

couldn’t have done it without you.  

Special thanks to the following:  

Kelly, Chris and Zoe Lisee, Joan 

Tirpak, Amie, Rob and Ella Powell, 

Eric Kilbourn, Missy and Chuck 

Terrio, Lisa and Joe Palmieri, Sue 

and Ed Keenan, Cliff and Kristen 

Porter and company, Pam and Dave 

LaBreche, Bill and Colleen 

McCarthy.  Additional thanks to Bob 

Young for obtaining a professional 

audio/video technician to show the 

Goonies movie.  The winners of the 

golf cart decorating contest were the 

Tenczas, Kovals, Lisees, and 

honorable mentions were the Terrios, 

Palmieris & LaBreches. 

 

 

Gray Trash Cans 
The gray trash cans located around 

camp are for trash generated while 

campers move around the camp.  

Please do not place camper trash, dead 

fish or dog poop in these cans.  They 

are emptied once a week and can 

quickly become very odoriferous. 

 

 

 

 
       860-859-1424 

 

Trailer For Sale On Site 
The 2018 RV on site #42 sale price 

has been reduced to $45,900.  This 

spacious RV transfers with a golf cart, 

deck, shed, outdoor TV and many 

other items.  Check out our bulletin 

board for all the details.  

 

 

Welcome Back Jacksons 
Past campers Lee and Tracy returned 

to Laurel Lock last weekend as 

seasonals after they purchased Linda 

and Cliff Shutes RV at site 26.  Please 

help us welcome Lee and Tracy.  

 

 

Entrance To Boat Field 
There are 2 entrances to the boat field 

for accessing boats or walking dogs:  

The first, (used only for carts) is the 

pebbled pathway to the right of the 

dump station coming from the camp-

ground.  The second one (for all 

vehicles) is near the large standing oak 

stump near the barn.  Please only use 

these access paths to get into the field.  

 

 

Saturday Early Opening 
The camp office will open at 9:30 on 

Saturday for campers wishing to regis-

ter and prepay for their guests.  We 

would appreciate a list of guests when 

campers have more than one car load.   

 

 

Power Outages and Storms 
For the campers who reside at camp 

for the summer months or anyone here 

during the week, we appreciate your 

patience this past Wednesday as we 

repaired a water leak in our lower 

water system.  Often times a signifi-

cant drop in water pressure or a puddle 

when no rain has been falling is a 

good indication a leak has occurred.  

We appreciate campers taking the time 

to notify us when these events happen.  

Also, please remember you are 

welcome to seek shelter in the adult 

rec hall for storms.  The door is 

always open. 


